Quality Control Unit
Data Alert - 2025-03
FLccSC is Back on-line!

Message from the Florida Cancer Data System: The FCDS is pleased to announce that the FLccSC systems are
back on-line. We are truly sorry for the inconvenience our downtime has caused you and your facilities.

Some items to be aware of:
1. New passwords will be required the first time you log into FLccSC.
2. The passwords must meet a minimum of the following:
a. Be at least eight (8) characters
b. Consist of the following four (4) character types:
i. Uppercase alphabet characters (A through Z)
ii. Lowercase alphabet characters (a through z)
iii. Arabic numeric characters (0-9)
iv. Non alphanumeric characters (for example: |, S, #, %)
c. Not be identical to the previous passwords

Instructions to reset your password:
Use the following link to access California FLccSC https://cas.fcdslms.med.miami.edu
Click ’Forgot Password’ on the FLccSC sign in page.
You will be directed to a page asking for your email. Once you click “Click here to receive email
instructions to reset your password”, the system will send you an email containing a code and open a
page where you can enter the code and create your new password.
Open your email and copy the code. You will paste the code on this page in addition to creating a new
password based on the criteria above.

If you have any questions, please click here to email the FLccSC Help Desk.

The CCR is in the process of updating FLccSC with all recent NAACCR webinars that have become available
since FLccSC went down. If you watched the “2024 Annual Data Changes” presentation while FLccSC was
offline, please contact jdssmith@ucdavis.edu to receive instructions on how to receive your CE Certificate.
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